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Park upgrades at Auburn Circle Park 
 

MONCTON – The City of Moncton would like to advise the public of re-construction of 
Auburn Circle Park beginning the week of September 10, 2018. Duration of the 
construction is expected to be two months. 
 
The new community park will contain new play equipment, shade shelter, and swings. 
 
The City regrets any inconvenience this may cause and appreciates your patience during 
construction of the new park for the community. 
 
For more information, please contact the City of Moncton at 506-853-3516. 

- 30 - 

 
Information: 
  
Communications, City of Moncton 
info.communications@moncton.ca 
 
 


